
Committee Administrator Ross, 
 
I urge you to oppose SB 1575. The rigorous urban growth boundary review process should remain; it 
already requires cities to reserve significant areas of land for residential development. This bill appears 
to limit new AFFORDABLE housing units to 10% max. of new housing units within a new development on 
our farmland and green spaces around our cities.  
 
I oppose SB 1575.   
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